
 

City of Duquesne 

Park Committee 

Meeting  Feb 25, 2021 

Call to Order: 6:00 p.m     

Attendee’s: Rick Gamboa, Barbara Welch, Tom Johnston, Becca White, Melody Cundiff 

Absent: Donny Allen 

Guests: Garrett Brinks, Carol Meyer from Harry S. Truman plus 4 guests 

Discussion  

Minutes approved from Special Meeting  Jan 28, 2021 

No word on EPA completions 

Application for LWCF grant not submitted until today. (One day late) Carol Meyers has reached 

out to see if it will still be a valid submission. Should be getting back to Carol. 

SMB has donated $10,000 for benches. 

The $5,000 Realty Grant was discussed. The invoice needs to be submitted by June 23. It was 

decided that ordering must be done by April 2021.  

It was decided that the picnic tables for the pavilion should be bolted down. 

Memorial clock tower was discussed.  Dan Hartman from the Verdin company expressed 

interest after the article about the park appeared in the local news.  

Lot splits and lot consolidation to take place so the tornado shelter is taken off the area 

intended for the park per Mayor Heilbrun. The exclusion of the tornado shelter was mandated 

by the overseers of the LWCF grant. 

Next meeting March 18 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

Adjourned 6:34 p.m. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


